From: cathy.colebatch

Sent: Monday, November 19, 2018 10:55 AM

To: Joanne Werth <Joanne.Werth@barrie.ca>

Cc: Andrea Bourrie <Andrea.Bourrie@barrie.ca>; Tomasz Wierzba <Tomasz.Wierzha@barrie.ca>; Kathy Suggitt
<Kathy.Suggitt@barrie.ca>

Subject: Heritage Committee Requests

Good Morning Joanne
(Excerpt from email sent from Cathy Colebatch on November 19, 2018)

Recently 62 William St was added to the Municipal Registry and the homeowners are wanting to put a plaque
on their home to recognize the home P/O Patton was born and raised. P/O Patton was the first Barrie man to
receive his wings under the British Commonwealth Air Training Plan. The homeowner has collected the
documentation to verify Patton's residence at 62 William St., including Canada Census information and his
RCATF attestation form and death certificates. 62 William was the only house he ever lived in before he was
deployed. If you recall at the meeting this family is very interested in the Heritage of this home, which includes
this Spitfire Pilot. We need to recognize the effort this family has gone to share the History.

Would the Heritage Committee and Council consider paying for and installing the plaque or at the very least
contribute towards the plaque. Approximate cost would be $600.00. This plaque would remain with the home.

Kindest Regards

Cathy Colebatch - ANA Exec



